Shannon Miller FNPC
Downtown Family Health Care
310 Avon Street Suite 9
Charlottesville, VA 22902
434-817-1818

May 15, 2024
To all of my wonderful patients,

It is with great sadness that | share with you that | will be leaving Downtown Family
Health Care. | know that many of you are aware that | have been working on building my own
practice on the side for the past almost 3 years. | have come to the point where | can no longer
handle the workload at both offices. | have always strived to provide quick and thorough
feedback on labs and messages and | find that | am falling behind which is unfair to all of you as
you all deserve to have the best care possible.

I have been extremely blessed to have had the opportunity to work here at Downtown
Family Health Care over the past 3.5 years. They have supported me in my personal endeavor
to create a practice on my own while still working here and for that | am eternally grateful. My
vision and mission has been to provide quality care in a safe environment where patients can be
heard and | do feel that Downtown Family Health Care embodies this fully.

| appreciate the opportunity that you all have given me over the past 3.5 years, allowing
me to be a part of your healthcare journey. Many of you are very near and dear to my heart and
I have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know you all. | wish you all the best in health and life.

My last day will be July 3, 2024. Should anyone be interested in remaining under my
care my practice information will be listed below. | have a Direct Primary Care Practice and
Functional Medicine practice that is membership based, | do not accept insurance. You can find
more information about how this works on my website. If anyone has questions please feel free
to reach out to me via email. The amazing providers here at Downtown Family Health Care will
be taking over and so for those who have scheduled appointments you will be contacted about
rescheduling those visits with either Dr. Donovan, Dr. Katz, Adam Navone NP, or Michelle
Zananiri PA.

Again, | thank you all for giving me your trust and allowing me to be a part of your lives
over the past few years. | hope you all have a wonderful summer.

Sincerely, 360 Health and Wellness LLC
5570 Richmond Rd. Basement suite

Troy, VA 22974

Call/text: 540-517-7170

Email: shannon.miller@360health-wellness.com

Website: www.360health-wellness.com

(can book appointments from the home page)

We will be relocating within the next 6 months to an office on Pantops*
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